C3

Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca cw (1) - January 19_’ 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina Items # - Presentation #1
Subject: FW: [External] 2-36 storey Towers north of Bellaria (Jane and Rutherford)
Date: January-15-21 9:22:17 AM

From: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 5:24 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Fwd: [External] 2-36 storey Towers north of Bellaria (Jane and Rutherford)

This is in reference | believe of next week’s presentation #1 at CW.
Thanks
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Margaret and Vince Sassi <} NG

Date: January 14, 2021 at 3:54:15 PM EST
To: Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 2-36 storey Towers north of Bellaria (Jane and Rutherford)

We are residents at Bellaria and object to the height of these buildings. On the south
they would have Bellaria which are 4 - 17/18 storey buildings and to the north there
are small strip plazas, town houses and houses. These 36 storey buildings would tower
over everything in the area blocking light and views not to mention further congestion
of cars which is already bad at best! THE CITY OF VAUGHAN SHOULD REFUSE
PERMISSION OF THESE HEIGHTS IN THE BEST INTERESTS OF THE RESIDENTS LIVING IN
THE AREA!!! Traffic is already at maximum, what will it become with thousands more
people and hundreds more cars. We object vehemently!!!

Margaret and Vince Sassi





